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Today, our Governor missed the opportunity to claim victory for what the Senate Democrats

achieved. Instead of rejoicing with the Senate Democrats in our victory for successfully
passing legislation, Governor Paterson has chosen to attack Senate Democrats and criticize
our efforts. He continues to erroneously claim that our votes were illegal. The Senate
Democrats succeeded, and Governor Paterson missed this great opportunity to be part of

our victory.

For further information, please contact Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz at 718/496-4793.



